
 

 

 

 

Fight the Good Fight 

COVID 19 - site plan for Tennis Fixtures @ Sandgate Tennis Centre 
Drop off and Pick up points 

• Please use the designated drop-off and pick-up point in the car park 
off Broad Street. 

• Players not to arrive more than 15 minutes before their specified 
start time. 

• Please follow all Tennis Centre instructions and signage regarding 
entry and exit points (see map). 

• Players should not enter the courts until they are instructed to do so 
by a staff member or coach. 

  
Hygiene 
• Come to the venue already dressed in your playing uniform. There 

will be no changeroom access, toilet facilities will be available. 
• All players, coaches and staff are encouraged to wash hands prior to 

attending the venue. 
• All players coaches and staff are to use the hand sanitiser provided, 

before and after the match. 
• All players are required to bring their own water bottles to the 

venue. Water fountains will be closed. 
  
 

Spectators 
• There will be no spectators at any Tennis matches other than for 

Open’s. Students in an Open Tennis team will be permitted to have 
one parent watch their match. 

  
Venues 
• Venues will be cleaned before and after each match. 

  
Download the COVID Safe App. 
• We encourage all students, staff and parents to download and use 

the COVID Safe app. 
  

Get in – play – get out 
• Once a match has finished, students, staff and spectators are asked 

to leave the facility as quickly as possible and not hang around and 
co-mingle with other groups. 

  
 

If you are displaying signs or symptoms of illness or feeling unwell do the right thing and stay at home. 
 

 

Vehicle Entry and exit to 
the venue is from Board  
Street, Deagon. 
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Players, coaches and 
parents—please 
follow the signage and 
direction from the 
Tennis centre  staff. 

Entry and Exit Pathway 
One way 
 


